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YEAR 7 ORIENTATION AT THE AUDITORIUM
School officially reopened on Tuesday 29th August 2023, after the long holiday
at the end of the last Academic Year. The year 7 students joined Junior High on
Wednesday 30th August 2023 and were welcomed with open arms. After which
they congregated in the Auditorium for an orientation meeting with their Head of
Year, Year Proctor, Home Room Tutors and the senior leadership team. At this
special assembly, they were welcomed on the first day and briefed on the
procedures of seeking assistance while in the school. They were advised to take
care of their property and uphold discipline at all times both in and outside the
classroom. The welcome session was informative and fun-fil led. 

The Head of School Mrs. Sujata Yanamandra addressing the Year 7 students during the
Year 7 orientation day.

From left the Deputy Head of School Mr. Nelson Njuguna, center Year 7 Proctor Mrs. Preeti Srivastava, right
Key Stage 3 Coordinator Mrs. Rakhi Kislay addressing the Year 7 students during the orientation



Year 11 Proctor Mr. Abwajoh reminded the Year 7
students about communication among peers and
discipline in general.

YEAR 7 PASTORAL TALK  AT THE AUDITORIUM
On 31st August 2023 the year 7 congregated at the Auditorium for there final  
orientation where they were taken through time management, discipline, peer
pressure, sport and club activities and grooming rules while at school and
home.

Pastoral / Cocurricular Coordinator Ms. Balraj
welcomes the Year 7 students as she briefs them on the
Junior High expectations on them.

Career Counsellor Mrs. Linet welcomes the Year 7
students and encouraged them to find out there role
models and aspire to become them.










